
 
 

 

To: City Council members 

From: Emily Fields, Interim Human Resources Director 

CC: Mayor John Hamilton, Deputy Mayor Larry Allen, Jeff Underwood, and Council 
Administrator Stephen Lucas 

Date: September 18, 2023 

Re: 2024 Salary Ordinance 23-26 for Elected Officials for the City of Bloomington 

Ordinance 23-26 sets the maximum 2024 salary rates for City of Bloomington elected officials, 

which include the Mayor, City Council Members, and City Clerk.  

Maximum salaries for the Mayor and Council Members represent a 5% increase. The Clerk’s 

salary represents a 34% increase and is set at the request of Council. 

Consistent with the current ordinance, Ordinance 23-26 also assigns an additional $1,000 per 

year for City Council President and $800 per year for City Council Vice President due to the 

additional responsibilities of these positions. 

Your approval of Ordinance 22-27 is requested. Please feel free to contact me if you have any 

questions at 349-3578.   
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